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Public Notice

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Petersburg School Board is seeking candidates interested in serving on the school board until the
October 2018 regular borough election. The candidate must be a legally qualified citizen living within
the borough boundaries.

If you are interested, please submit a letter of interest detailing your qualifications to Superintendent
Erica Kludt-Painter, District Office, P.O. Box 289, 201 Charles W Street, Petersburg, Alaska by Mon-
day, July 16, 2018. The board will interview candidates, and appoint the new board member during a
special meeting to be scheduled soon after.

If additional information is needed, please contact Erica Kludt-Painter, Superintendent, at 1-877-526-
7656.

Published: June 21 and 28, 2018

NOTICE TO CREDITORS
Marcia Farrell has been appointed the personal representative of
the estate of Dale Stephen Brokaw.
Her address is:
Marcia Farrell
c/o John Hoag Attorney at Law
P.O. Box 1796, Petersburg, AK 99833
Phone 907-772-5079
Creditors have 4 months from the date of the first publication of
the notice to present their claims or be forever barred.
Published: June 14, 21 and 28, 2018



